
Please pass House Bill 5996. Without the ACA, my loved one would still be without the care and services 
essential to his survival as an independent adult. I myself rely on Medicaid to survive life with a serious 
illness. We're both disabled and at the mercy of Social Security, Medicare and Medicaid policies.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Peterson 
510 Child St. 
Warren, RI  02885 
401-487-2923 

 


